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    Thursday 14th November 2019
	Dear Parents and Carers,
Tomorrow is Children in Need day – Children may come to school wearing spots, bright colours or something Pudsey! Please can we ask children to bring a small money donation? Each class will be taking part in a challenge.


THANK YOU so much to all the families that came to join us for our annual open evening. This was, yet again, a full hall and a lovely happy atmosphere with over 150 families attending. If you have not done so already, please return your parent questionnaire to the gold box by Friday 22nd November.

The 6 Open Evening quiz winners (picked from the box) this year were:

Freddie (Year 5)
Jasmine (Year 1)
Kiki (Year 2)

Matthew (Year 4)
Luna (Foundation) 
Louis (Year 1)
Good news!

After Christmas, we will be moving into online payments for dinner money, breakfast club money and trips etc. The system we will be using is called ParentPay. I have chosen this particular provider as many of our local secondary schools also use this way of paying online, therefore it will be a familiar and easy system to use for parents with siblings – More information will follow soon.

Coming up soon for the whole school

18th November – Photo re-takes – for children who have returned slips
29th – Non-school uniform – bring in a luxury item for our Christmas hampers

9th December – KS1 Christmas show 6pm

10th – KS1 Christmas show 1.30pm

11th – Whole school pantomime trip to see Sleeping Beauty in Swindon

16th – KS2 Christmas show 6pm

17th – KS2 Christmas show 1.30pm

18th – Christmas dinner day and wear a Christmas jumper or something festive

19th – Term ends at 12.10pm

January 6th 2020 – Children return to school. 

Many thanks,
Mrs. Burbank


	PA’s this week were Camarsia & Will. Thank you for your help. 



Friday 29th Nov will be non-uniform day! On this day, we are asking the children to please bring in an item for our luxury Christmas hampers. Suitable luxury items include chocolates, wine, Christmas puddings, fancy biscuits, luxury jams, mince pies, crackers, decorations, etc. Please ensure that perishable items have a best before date AFTER Christmas! Tickets to win one of our lovely hampers will be sent home this week; winners will be drawn on 18th Dec. Thank you for your support.

Coming home with your child soon will be a book of tickets for the hamper draw and a separate book of tickets for the raffle. There is no obligation to purchase any tickets, but we do ask that you return any unwanted ticket books to school as soon as possible. If you would like to purchase tickets, please complete the relevant ticket stub(s) with your contact details and return them with payment in the envelope provided, no later than Fri 29th Nov. Tickets are £1 each (by cash or cheque, payable to ‘Friends of Stockham’). Winners will be drawn on Wed 18th Dec. Thank you for your support friendsofstockham@gmail.com

For Christmas gift ideas, why not visit The Funky Teapot. You can personalise a gift (wallet, mug, coaster, etc.) with any name or your own design. Each item purchased raises a fixed donation from The Funky Teapot to Friends of Stockham. https://mypersonalisedgift.com/collections/the-friends-of-stockham-primary-school
                 For more Christmas gift ideas, why not pop into Snob & Lock. Whenever you purchase one of their range of personalised lunch boxes, pencil cases and water bottles our friends at Snob and Lock are offering a discount to Stockham families as well as a donation to Friends of Stockham.
                 You can support FOS by shopping online with thousands of popular retailers. Simply visit https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsofstockham/  to find out more. Or by shopping with https://smile.amazon.co.uk/  Any purchases you make will raise money for Friends of Stockham (at no extra cost to you)!


CLASS NEWS
Year F  In Foundation we have been looking how to sort different objects, thinking about

             colour, number or shape.  In literacy the children have been retelling the story of

             We’re going on a Bear Hunt and have started making their own story maps. 
Year 1  In Year 1 we have been looking at how numbers are made up of a whole and 2
             parts.  We have also been looking at number bonds to 10.  In topic we have been

             learning about what makes a good monarch.
Year 2  We have been adding with renaming in maths this week and in phonics we have 

             been studying the alternative spellings of sounds like /n/, /m/ and /j/.
Year 3  This week in Year 3 we have been mastering column addition in maths. We have
             also welcomed a family of Quiet Critters into our classroom ... they only come onto
             our tables when we are quiet as they are very shy!
Year 4  Year 4 have been busy this week learning the story of Escape from Pompeii.  We 
             have used story mapping and stepping to help us learn what happened to Tranio 
             and Livia and have even been able to re-write it ourselves.  In maths we have been
             working super hard as we have been learning how to do subtraction, including
             exchange.  We had to concentrate really hard but we have all made good progress
             with this.
Year 5  This week we have been solving subtraction problems and reasoning using our 

             mathematical knowledge.  In English we have been writing language games to

             develop our vocabulary.
Year 6  In Year 6 we have been leaning about our new topic ‘Ancient Benin’.  We have
             been exploring data in maths and started to investigate explanation texts in English.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  Dominic for his super work in phonics learning our new sound ‘e’.  He wrote some

             great words on his whiteboard independently.  Charlie for his great reasoning 

             during our maths lesson.  Charlie was able to justify why he had sorted the

             objects in different ways.
Year 1  Mason for using great determination in all he does, well done, you never give up.

             Brooke for being such a fantastic role model to the rest of the class by showing

             such a positive attitude and impeccable manners.
Year 2  Joey for always applying maximum effort in all our lessons and for having such a 

             positive attitude towards learning.  You always work with a smile on your face! 

             Charlotte for learning your lines for the play by heart and for delivering them so 

             loudly, clearly and confidently.  Well done!
Year 3  Nour, Mia, Chloe and Eva for singing so beautifully in the choir on our Open
             Evening!
Year 4  Alfie B for being 'on fire' in maths and understanding subtraction with exchange.
             He did an amazing amount of work - all correct and independently.  Well done, 
             Alfie!  Kiran for a beautiful story map for Escape From Pompeii, which had lots of
             detail and was really clear and carefully drawn.

Year 5  Zoe for using her confidence to answer tricky maths questions.  Brooke for using

             her perseverance in maths. 
Year 6  Camarsia for her positivity and effort in maths.  Lucy M for her excellent effort in
             guided reading and for confidently answering the questions.
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 2 for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 2 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done!

School Uniform

If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.

The school council will be having fun in a paddling pool of slime! (Photos to come next week!)














